SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S 



NON-PUBLIC MINUTES

September 23, 2009 

Town Offices

1.0 Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A: 3,II (a) –Roll Call Vote: All present.  The BOS entered non-public session at 7:42 p.m.  TA Veloski and Lieutenant Hankard were also present.  The Board met with Lieutenant Hankard to interview him for the possible Chief of the Sanbornton Police Department position.  The BOS reviewed his background, experience and reviewed his personnel file and resume. The Board discussed whether to make a decision now or go further.  The BOS decided that it would make a decision tonight and offered the Chief’s position to Lieutenant Hankard. Lieutenant Hankard accepted the position.  Chairman Livernois made a motion to leave non-public session at 8:35 p.m. and Selectmen Nickerson seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.   









 

Respectfully submitted, 

April C. Rollins, 

BOS Recording Secretary 
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